
ABMA COVID-19 Safety Guidelines 

As these guidelines are continually reviewed and the situation continues to evolve, 

we plan to modify our guidelines and practices when change is required.  

ABMA will maintain an open conversation with its members to provide best practice 

recommendations for the safest overall meeting experience.  

The following recommendations are currently planned for implementation:  

• ABMA, in partnership with Hyatt, will increase cleaning protocols in areas 

such as meeting rooms, registration desk, restrooms and any other areas as 
recommended 

• Hand sanitation stations will be provided throughout the property and in all 
ABMA meeting spaces for attendees to use 

• If masks are required when inside any or all venue areas, ABMA will provide 

distribution for those who need them 

• ABMA will facilitate touchless transactions at the event where possible 

• ABMA will adhere to social distancing guidelines for all sessions and social 
functions where necessary  

• ABMA will place directional signage that encourages methods for practicing 

social distancing throughout the meeting space 


